
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

April 9, 2024, at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 
 

DISCUSSION & ACTION, UTILITIES DEPARTMENT TRUCK 

PURCHASE 

SUBJECT: The Town Commission will consider quotes received for the purchase of 

two trucks.  

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

Staff have received quotes for two 2024 Ford Maverick trucks for the 

Utilities Department as approved in the FY 2023-2024 budget.  The 

Utilities Department is two vehicles down. Both vehicles were in poor 

condition and previously sold at auction. Staff is requesting approval for 

two smaller trucks, which will put us near or close to the approved 

budgeted amount. These trucks will replace trucks #405 and #502 in the 

Utilities Department which is meter readings & work orders and for the 

supervisor’s truck.  The estimated lead time on this truck is 2-3 months. 

FISCAL IMPACT: $59,095.40– budget line was $89,000.00  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approval 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

Quote sheets  

 


